
January 2025 Classroom Newsletter 

News From 4A 
Let all that you do be done in love. 1 Corinthians 16:14​ ​ ​  

Greetings Grade 4 Families, 
January has been a productive month of learning and 
setting learning goals for this new year. We have been 
busy working in the classroom as well as enjoying some of 
the milder winter temperatures outside. It was very fun to 
be able to watch the Students vs Staff Floor Hockey 
game on January 24th! 
In Language Arts, we have learned how to write personal 
letters and have mailed out some of our completed work. 
We are also practicing our writing techniques by writing 
newspaper articles. We have begun our second unit of 
Readers’ Workshop as we dive into nonfiction and are 
beginning our weather research projects. 
We tackled division following the Christmas break and we 
are now mastering long division! We are now moving on to 
fractions in math. 
In Science, we are continuing our Energy Unit focusing on 
non contact forces. We will have an in-school field trip on 
February 18 where we will be exploring magnetism and 
gravity through different stations. In Social Studies, we 
continue to study the regions of Alberta and will be 
beginning a research project on Indigenous People. 
 
 
In February we reflect on the importance of family as well 
as God’s great love for us as demonstrated for us: John 
3:16. "God so loved the world that he gave his only Son, so 
that everyone who believes in Him won't perish but will have 
eternal life."   

Upcoming Dates: 

February  
 
5: Early Dismissal 
6-7: Teachers’ Convention 
14: Hot lunch 
   Red/Pink Day 
18: In-class field trip. 
12, 26: Chip Day 
17: Family Day 
Important Reminders: 
Friday- Spelling Tests/ Bible Memory 
*Please remember to send your child a 
spoon/fork for lunch if needed 
*New classroom websites will be 
launched this month. Find our 4A 
website at: https://sce4a.schoolsites.ca/ 
 
Coming Up… 
March 21-28 Spring Break 

 


